
Northwest Unit 
 

November 8, 2019 • 10:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

“Children’s Grief:  Ethical Consideration for Grief 
Support After a Traumatic Death” 

 

 

Webinar presented by:  National Alliance for Grieving Children 
 

 
 

Workshop will be held at: 
Pensacola State College/Warrington Campus 

Building 3200, Room 3204, 5555 W. Highway 98 

Pensacola, FL  32507  

 

Lunch will be provided by: 

 

 

There is no charge to attend.  Continuing education credit available for $25.   
Cash or check only.   

 

To register or for more information, please 
contact Lelanya Taber at 850-530-4268 or at Lelanya.taber@vitas.com 
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